
 

 

 

 

Aston Hall’s Carols in the Community 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We welcome ALL pupils and parents /family members to take part in Aston Hall’s 

Carols in the Community on Wednesday 18th December 2024. 

Many of you may have attended before, but for those of you who haven’t taken part, 

we promise to bring you an evening filled with Christmas spirit and festive cheer! 

The event will begin between 4-4:15pm on the KS1 yard where we will gather for hot 

chocolate and mince pies, before beginning with singing a few of our favourite 

Christmas carols outside school on Church Lane. We will then proceed to a few other 

locations to sing more carols, before finishing with our final songs and a short 

Christmas service at Aston All Saints Church, delivered by Beth Henshaw.  

Carols in the Community has been really successful in the past and is a great 

opportunity to come together as a school at a special time of year. We would love as 

many people as possible within our school community to come out and enjoy this event 

with us.  

Please note, due to limited space, we 

will prioritise entry to the church for KS2 

children and their families first as this is 

their main Christmas event in school 

(with EYFS and KS1 having their in-

school Christmas shows). 

Children attending must do so with a 

parent/carer, and we anticipate the 

finish time to be approximately 5:30pm 

at Aston All Saints Church.  

We look forward to seeing you all 

wrapped up warm at school for festive 

drinks, treats and singing. 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Miss Cochrane and the Aston Hall team 


